
From: Michelle Frisque [mailto:mfrisque@chipublib.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 17, 2019 10:06 PM 

To: Steve Berlin 
Subject: Re: Tavel Request for Michelle Frisque to Pacific Northwest Library Conference - Augsut 2019  

 

Steve, 
 
This is to inform you that Michelle Frisque, Chief of Technology, Content and Innovation at 
Chicago Public Library represented the Chicago Public Library at the Pacific Northwest Library 
Conference in Spokane, Washington from August 6 – 10, 2019. She led one of the 
preconference workshops focused on design thinking.   
 
Flight and lodging were covered by the Chicago Public Library Foundation.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information. 
 
Michelle 
  
Michelle Frisque 
Chief, Technology, Content and Innovation 
Chicago Public Library 
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